Church Eaton Primary School



DUE/ISE.

DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 24th January

Height & Weight check (Reception & Year 6)

20-Is-Plenty St.Editha's Church 3.20pm

Tuesday 25th January

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-4.30

LAC Personnel Meeting 6.00pm

Wednesday 26th January

GDPR Review
Staff Meeting

Thursday 27th January

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-4.30

Friday 28th January

Celebration Assembly Multi Sport Club

Friday 21st January 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: Freddie and Jude for amazing planning of their model made out of junk modelling.

Class 2: Ozzy and Margot for wonderful writing about cities. Their letters to the queen were amazing.

Class 3: Naomi for perseverance and beautiful presentation of work in all subjects. Livvy for trying hard and never giving up even when things get really tough.

Class 4: Jenson for brilliant determination in his maths work and Rhys for always being a polite and caring friend.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Spencer

Politeness Cup for this week is: Katie

School News:

Nuts - Please DO NOT bring any food into school which has nuts in it. There are pupils in school with allergies to nuts so it is imperative that any food in school does not contain nuts.

SATs Booster Sessions - Year 6 are encouraged to attend booster sessions for their up coming SATs on Tuesdays and Thursdays over the next few weeks. Tuesday will involve SPAG practice and Thursday will be maths—both arithmetic and reasoning. If parents would like to purchase CGP books to support pupils with their SATs please contact Miss Austin or the school office.

Covid - Please note that there have been increases in the number of positive lateral flow results this week across the school. We have revised our Covid procedures and discussed the issues with Public Health England who have informed us that the procedures are robust and should be continued. Please continue to lateral flow test you child if they are displaying any signs of Covid and contact the school if they test positive. The staff are continuing to wear face masks until the cases in school has reduced.

Out of School Club- Wraparound care is available in school every morning and after school from 7.45am before school till 5.30pm after school as long as pupils need it. Charges are made the following week on ParentPay. Please send a message via email or Dojo to the school office at least 24 hours in advance to book children into club. On Fridays after school ActivSports run a multi sports club for classes 3 & 4.

S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

Class 1 & 2 - 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm

Class 3 & 4 - 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 92.9%

Class 4 - 92.6%

Class 2 — 83.8%

Whole School -84.2%



Church Eaton Primary School

High Street Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Class 3 - 71.7%

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

This week, Class 1 have continued their work on Starry Skies. This week we have been thinking about dreams and why it is important to have a good night's sleep. We started looking at planets but we will come back to this again in the next few weeks.

This week our Chuckle project restarted and the children were back to Africa! We started our junk modelling and the children loved making the different vehicles; so much so that they have asked for it to be continued next week by themselves.

Next week we are continuing our topic and focusing on nocturnal animals. We will be reading non fiction books and writing simple sentences about what we have found out. In Maths we will be beginning to look at measuring mass, length and capacity.



Emily making her own model.



Iris was proud of her balloon.



Joshua loved making his own junk model.



Emily loved her jeep.



Freddie loved his aeroplane.

Class 2 news

Class 2 have had such a busy week this week! They started off their week with a bang, writing some AMAZING poetry for their Golden Books! I was blown away by their hard work!

We have also begun our topic on Bright Lights, Big City, which is all about London! In Geography we learnt all about London Landmarks. The children were especially interested in Buckingham Palace and we had a little look inside, using a virtual tour! We couldn't believe how big and grand it was! This prompted the children into writing a letter to the Queen, which we will send off and hopefully get a reply!

Could I please ask that the children read every day to an adult and that this is recorded in their reading records.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.









Class 3 News

I'd like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome Miss Fowell who is a student teacher in our class. She is in her final teaching practise and knows lots about teaching already as she is also a TA in another school. Miss Fowell is already popular with all the children in the class and we look forward to her teaching the children and empowering them with even more knowledge.

Next week we will be learning about money in Maths, continuing to read The Firework-Maker's Daughter in English, the Ring of Fire in Geography, why the Last Supper is important to Christians in RE, vegetables in French and textures in Music. It is set to be a very busy and exciting week.

Don't forget the deadline for the Volcanoes is Monday 31st January 2022.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email.

Class 4 News

Another fantastic week has been had by all in Class 4, their persuasive speeches on plastic pollution are really coming together, I for one cannot wait to hear the final result.

Thank you to all Year 6 parents who were able to join the SATs Parent's meeting via Teams, I hope you found it very insightful and all your questions were answered. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. For those parents/carers who were unable to attend the Teams meeting, I will be sending a video out to you explaining what we went through and how SATs week is going to run this year.

As always, I am very proud of all the children and how they have persevered with their learning this week, they have all produced work that they can be proud of.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.